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The sunshine has been out and so has Reene, Reene has 

been on a daily walk every day for the past two weeks, 

she is aiming increase her fitness levels and is taking on 

new challenges every day, from walking further distances 

to putting extra weight in her walking trolley to challenge 

herself.  

We are very inspired by reene dedication and resilience 

and staff have noticed many benefits of a daily walk.  

Although the home may be shut for visitors, the pampering sessions for our ladies 

have not stopped. Our wonderful Lindsey has stepped into action and been busy 

in the salon. With the popular demand now, the salon is getting redecorated, so it 

is an experience with a nail bar and tea and coffee station in there too.  

If you would like a resident to be booked for an appointment in the salon, please 

just ring into the home for more details. 

Everyday we receive lots of gifts from home made cake, postcards of kindness, 

plants, magazines and lots of sweets and chocolates. We wanted to share with 

everyone how much the staff and residents appreciate this, and it gives us that extra 

morale boost throughout the day. Our residents will be busy replying and thanking 

you specifically over the next few weeks, in many creative ways.  
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We wish Kirsty our best as she sets 

out for another challenge, within the 

company. We congratulate Sandra 

who has now stepped up for the role 

and is now the manager of cavendish 

Court. Sandra wishes to continue all 

the hard work, throughout the next 

few months whilst she settles into 

her new role. 

 

 

During this unprecedent time, our staff and 

residents have been superstars. All the staff 

are rocking the ppe, and we have plenty to 

go around to keep the staff and residents 

safe.  

We are hoping to be not too far of 

normality and open our doors to family and 

friends, as we miss seeing everyone. 

Although family and friends may not be 

physically able to see each resident, our 

skype account has been very busy with 

residents keeping up with the latest 

technology and speaking to family and 

friends from across the world.  

If you would like to set us a call with a 

resident, please just ring into the home and 

we can arrange this at a time to suit you.  

 


